
HBCU Feeder School Scholarships – For New Students 
 

Mississippi College School of Law will award a full tuition 
scholarship to the top applicant from each HBCU who meets the 
qualifications set forth herein. In order to be considered for the 
scholarship, the applicant must have an LSAT score of at least 148 
and a GPA of 3.5 or higher. 

 

In addition, MC Law will offer up to 3 additional scholarships of 
at least $20,000 to qualified applicants from each HBCU with an 
LSAT of 148 and a 3.0 GPA or higher. Additional scholarships 
may be offered to students meeting MC Law’s general merit-based 
scholarship eligibility requirements. 

 

HBCU Feeder School Scholarship recipients are chosen using a 
“whole person” approach taking into consideration leadership, 
service, and character as well as GPA and LSAT score. Applicants 
are automatically considered for this scholarship with no separate 
application. 

 

The application deadline to be considered for the HBCU Feeder 
School Scholarship is March 1st. HBCU Feeder School 
Scholarship designations will be made by March 15th . If an 
applicant applies later than the March 1st deadline, the applicant 
can still be considered for one of our merit-based scholarships. 


